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Good afternoon,
Please find below the link to the redacted video footage in the Daughreilh matter, as requested.
 

 Daugreilh Video's
 
You will notice that there is no audio for the first 30 seconds of the body cam footage, and no audio
for the cell footage. That is because there is no audio on the cell camera and the audio on the body
cam is on a 30-second delay, so the audio was not redacted in any way, it simply doesn’t exist. The
only redaction is in obscuring the victim’s face, and attached is a letter explaining the rationale for
this redaction.
 
If you have any further questions, please let me know.
 
Best wishes,
 
Amelia Vath (she/her)
Outreach and Communications Coordinator
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
Cell:  802-371-9798 
Email:  amelia.vath@vermont.gov
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August 24, 2023



Alan Keays

Reporter, VT Digger

802-353-2458



Re: Public Records Request

Dear Alan Keays



I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated August 8, 2023, in which you request:



“Any and all audio and video taken from the St. Albans police station and officer body camera footage of the incident Nov 26,2017, involving Officer Joel Daugreilh of the St Albans Police Department leading to the criminal charge against him”.



A link to a SharePoint site containing the body camera footage of the incident that you requested has been sent to you by email. Please note that the records you have requested have been redacted pursuant to the following statutory exemptions:
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Should you believe information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to Deputy Attorney General Robert McDougall. Such appeal should in writing and addressed as follows:







Robert McDougall

Deputy Attorney General

Office of the Attorney General

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001







Sincerely,



/s/ Domenica Padula

Chief, Criminal Division

Office of the Attorney General
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* 1 V.S.A. §317(c)(5)A)iii) - Records dealing with the detection and inves
crime that could reasonably be expected to constitute an unwarranted invasion of
personal privacy.
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